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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.

If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 

contact Nerys or Taylor, our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 
There is further safeguarding 

information on our website and paper 
copies are available on request.

Nerys 
Evans
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Reminders:

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Baby unit
• We have amended our morning routine, meaning breakfast will 

now stop being served at 8.30am. This is to allow our garden time 
to begin from 9am. 

• Please could parents provide warm coats and hats for the 
children to wear in the garden.

2-5 unit
• Could we please ask that all children are in for 9am. This is again 

to allow our breakfast to begin on time and morning routine run 
smoothly.

Dates for your diary:
• Christmas jumper 

day- 7th December 
2023

• Funded sessions end 
for Christmas break– 
Friday 15th December 
2023.

• Nursery closes for 
Christmas Break – 
Friday 22nd December 
2023

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


This month the children 
have been extremely 
engrossed in a variety of 
Autumn craft activities 
and sensory experiences. 
We have been learning 
lots of new vocabulary 
whilst we engage in new 
experiences.

 



Splashing in puddles and 
being out in the rain is a 
great way to learn about 
our world!

“When life throws you a rainy day, play in 
the puddles.” ~ Winnie the Pooh.

The benefits of reading stories with 
children are endless! 

• Reading helps to develop a young 
child’s brain

• Learning new words and building a 
wider range of vocabulary

• Enhancing listening, attention and 
understanding.

• Developing a special bond and growth 
in confidence and self- esteem.

• It sparks their imagination
• Supports understanding of routines.

Reading one story a day with your child is 
a great way to support their learning and 
development, especially communication 
and language.

Don’t forget to use our lending library at 
nursery for some different and exciting 
books to keep your children engaged!
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